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December 2 , 2024 

VIA UTC Web Portal 

27347.0100 

Mr. Jeff Killip 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, WA 98503 

Re:  Basin Disposal, Inc., Certificate G-118; Petition to Reinstate Portion of Solid Waste 

Certificate 

Dear Mr. Killip: 

Enclosed for filing today please find the Petition of Basin Disposal, Inc. to Reinstate Portion of Solid 

Waste Certificate G-118.  Also enclosed is the Declaration of the Honorable Jim Cronenwett, Mayor of 

the City of Mesa and accompanying Ordinance No. 24-05 canceling a solid waste contract and opting 

back in to regulation by the WUTC. 

Please contact us at your earliest convenience if you have any concerns or questions on this submission. 

Yours truly, 

WILLIAMS, KASTNER & GIBBS PLLC 

David Wiley 

(206) 233-2985

dwiley@williamskastner.com

Enclosures 

cc: Rebecca Francik, Basin Disposal, Inc. 
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